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LICENSING (2003 ACT) SUB-COMMITTEE 

 
(Civic Centre, Neath ) 

 

Present:  12
th

 September, 2005

  

Chairman: Councillor J.Myers 
 

Councillors: Mrs.J.Jones and E.V.Latham 

 

Officers in Attendance: I.Davies (Legal Section) 

 R.Williams (Committee Section) 

 

Licensing Officer: J.Sullivan 

 

Environmental Health 

Officer: T.John 

 

Applicants: Mrs.D.E.Richards represented by Mr.L.M.Probert 

(Case 1),  Mr.L.Thomas and Mr.K.Murray (Case 2) 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 Report of the Head of Legal Services 

  

1. LICENSING (2003) ACT - TRANSITIONAL PREMISES LICENCE 

APPLICATIONS – BAR METRO AND SIGNALS NIGHTCLUB, 11 

COMMERCIAL STREET, NEATH 

  

 The Sub Committee was asked to consider the licence applications for 

both conversion and variation of a Transitional Premises Licence for the 

above mentioned premises. 

 

The applicant, Deborah Elizabeth Richards, attended the meeting in 

support of the application along with her Solicitor, Martin Probert. 

 

The applicant indicated that, following discussions with the Police, she 

wished an adjournment of the hearing so that further discussions could 

take place with a view to resolving outstanding issues. 
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 RESOLVED: that consideration of the applications be deferred to 

the meeting of the Sub Committee to be held on 

Monday 19
th
 September, 2005 to enable discussions 

between the applicant and the Police. 

 

 

2. LICENSING (2003) ACT - TRANSITIONAL PREMISES LICENCE 

APPLICATIONS – PARADISE NIGHTCLUB, WORKS ROAD, 

PONTARDAWE, SWANSEA 

  

The Sub Committee was asked to consider licence applications for both 

conversion and variation of a Transitional Premises Licence for the above 

mentioned premises. 

 

The applicant, Mr. Keith Murray, along with Mr. Leighton Thomas 

attended the meeting in support of the application. 

 

The Sub Committee was informed that, due to the amendments made to 

the application, agreement had been reached between the applicant and 

the Environmental Health Officer and the representations had been 

withdrawn. 

 

The Sub Committee was advised that the Police representations were 

made outside the 28 day time limit set out in the regulations and were 

therefore invalid. 

 

The Sub Committee was informed that. due to amendments made to the 

application, Environmental Health had withdrawn their observations. 

 

RESOLVED: that the applications be dealt with by Officers under 

the Authority’s delegation arrangements. 

 

 

 

 

CHAIRMAN 

 

 


